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TURFWAY PARK CANCELS WEEKEND RACING; SCHEDULED TO RESUME WEDNESDAY 
 
FLORENCE, Ky. (Saturday, Jan. 11, 2025) – After extensive efforts to prepare the surface for competition following severe winter 
weather across the region, Turfway Park Racing & Gaming has canceled live racing for Saturday and Sunday. While the track crew 
worked tirelessly to accommodate this weekend’s schedule, conditions were not ideal for racing to proceed. Live racing is now 
scheduled to resume Wednesday with a 10-race program beginning at 5:55 p.m. ET. 

The $180,036 Late Pick 5 carryover will now move to Wednesday’s sequence, covering Races 6-10. 
To help make up for the canceled races, Turfway Park will expand its programs to include 10 races starting Wednesday. Track 

officials remain committed to providing a safe and competitive environment for all participants and are grateful for the patience and 
understanding of racing participants and fans. 

We will provide the latest updates to the Turfway Park racing schedule as needed at Turfway.com and on our social media 
channels. 
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